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30th June 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to share our staffing and classes for September 2017. The children were also told this 
information today, and I am sure they will be looking forward to meeting their new teachers. A 
great deal of careful planning has gone into these class arrangements in order to ensure that we 
have a good balance of experience and skills across the school. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Miss Hannah Green to the teaching team who will be joining us full-
time in Year 3, and Mrs Sonia Alder who will be working on a part-time basis teaching across the 
school. 
 
We will be saying farewell to Mr Mark Ward, who kindly stepped in to teach in Year 3 for the 
summer term. I am sure you will join me in wishing him well for the future.  
 
The classes for September 2017 will be as follows: 
 
Existing Class  September 2017 

 
    3B  –  Mrs Laura Bishop  

3G  –  Miss Hannah Green 

3B     4W –  Mrs Debbie Wright (Mrs Toulson will teach on Thursdays) 

3F    4L  –  Mrs Steph Lucas (Mrs Toulson will teach on Fridays) 

4L    5W – Miss Shelly Warner  

4W    5M – Miss Sarah Mistry 

5W    6E  –  Mr David Evans 

5M    6P  –  Mr Tim Pearne       

 

The children will be spending the afternoon of Wednesday 5th July with their new teachers, 
learning all about the exciting year ahead. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Carolyn Holmes 
Headteacher 


